




15025 000020  

David Anderegg, Jr 

3540 Bell Drive 

 

Mr. Anderegg requested a refund because his house was not 100% complete on 1/1/2024.  On 
9/19/2023 the property was inspected, and the house was approximately 50% complete.  On 
5/10/2024 the property was inspected and found to be 100% complete.  At that time the house was 
supposed to have been 100% complete as of 1/1/2024.  Mr. Andereeg was acting as the contractor 
on the project and doing much of the work himself.  Consequently, construction time was longer 
than typical.   

 

Mr. Anderegg stated that he believed the construction to be 50% as of 1/1/2024.  Mr. Anderegg 
submitted interior pictures documenting the condition around the date of 1/1/2024.   Using a 
residential construction completion schedule, we estimated the percentage completion as of 
1/1/2024 to be 65%.  Hence, we adjusted the improvement value to reflect 65% completion rather 
than 100% completion. 

 

Mr. Anderegg paid the taxes based on the 2024 valuation but did not submit an appeal for 2024.   

 

The value as of 1/1/2024 was reduced from $1,067,300 to $771,200.   

 

Recommend approving for refund. 

 

 



Parcel 
Year Original Value Corrected Value Value Change Homestead/Exemption Estimated Refund

2024 1,067,300 771,200 296,100 CUVA stays same 2820.3

House was mistakenly valued at 100% completely when it was actually 65% complete
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